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HI, I wish to strongly object to the 12.5% rates increase Liverpool City Council intends to impose if allowed to do so. They 
have had 5 years of a special 9% increase to get their finances in order after the administrator handed back control. they have 
done so admirably thank you. I find it therefore an affront for them to apply for the extra 9% to be a permanent increase. A CPI 
is sufficient and should be enough to balance their budget 

I want to point out in this time of wage freezes, no pay increases and low interest rates on investments, many people just cannot 
afford on top of all other increases a money grab by LCC. 
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